News

Intramural championships in soccer and volleyball are today and Wednesday.  Be sure to check the calendar for times and places. 
Polar Bulldog Swim – Plan now to be part of the 6th Annual Polar Bulldog Swim on Thursday, Dec. 4 at 1 p.m. The current water temperature in the pool is 42 degrees!!       T-shirts to the first 75 to swim across the pool!  And enjoy hot cocoa and Christmas cookies after the swim.
Quiet Zone – The ASC Conference Rooms will be reserved as a Quiet Study Zone for students to have a quiet place to study during finals.  The rooms are open 24 hours a day beginning Friday, Dec. 5, unless otherwise indicated.  For questions, please contact the Student Activities Office at ext. 6040.   
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Texas Lutheran senior baseball players led the baseball program's canned food drive that collected 954 pounds of non-perishable food items. TLU seniors pictured are: (from left to right, back row) Jeremy Macklin, Dallas Horstmann, Sal Tijerina, Drew Farr, Chris Siniff, and (front row) Kyle Harvey.)
The Texas Lutheran baseball team recently collected and then donated 954 pounds of non-perishable food items to the Guadalupe Valley Family Violence Center.

All items were collected by going door-to-door throughout the Seguin community on Nov. 19. Fifty-four players on the baseball team participated in the food drive.

The 954 pounds of food topped the 928 pounds collected by the team in 2007. Last year’s collection also was donated to the Guadalupe Valley Family Violence Shelter.

The baseball team starts its 2009 season on Feb. 7-8 with a three-game series against Austin College at TLU’s Katt-Isbel Field.

Professional activities

Dr. Norm Beck, professor of theology, provided an invited presentation on “The New Testament: A New Translation and Redaction” at the American Interfaith Institute in the National Liberty Museum on Independence Square in Philadelphia Thursday, Nov. 20.  He was joined in the presentation and discussion by Dr. Erik Heen, Professor of New Testament and Greek at the Lutheran Theological Seminary in Philadelphia.
Miscellaneous

Yet another successful Angel Tree year!  Thank you to everyone who participated and sponsored a local child for Christmas.  Please stop by the Campus Ministry/Center for Servant Leadership office to get the WOW effect.  

